
 

 

Lefevre Peninsula Upgrades Project – Victoria Road and Pelican Point Road Junction - Proposed Treatments 

OFFICIAL 

CONCEPT ONLY 

 

The Lefevre Peninsula Upgrades Project is supporting economic growth and industrial 
development on the Northern Lefevre Peninsula. The Victoria Road junctions with 
Veitch Road and Pelican Point Road are both being upgraded with the installation of 
traffic signals, with the Pelican Point Road junction being realigned to cater for the 
increase in traffic from this growth. 

Realignment of the Victoria Road and Pelican Point Road 
junction, with the installation of new traffic signals. 

New signalised pedestrian 
crossings within the junction 
and new pathways with local 
connectivity to Kardi Yarta 
playground, Biodiversity Park 
and defence car parks. 

Dedicated right turn lanes 
provided on Victoria Road 
and Pelican Point Road into 
defence industry carparks. 

Other proposed treatments include:  
 
• New footpath upgrades at Victoria Road and 

Pelican Point Road junctions. 
• Pavement construction and resurfacing. 
• Utility service relocations. 
• New road lighting, line marking and drainage. 
• New landscaped areas. 
• New and modified median strips and traffic islands. 

Dedicated right turn lanes 
provided on Victoria Road 
and Pelican Point Road into 
defence industry carparks. 

A channelised right turn lane will 
be provided on Victoria Road 
onto Sir Keith Smith Drive. 

New segregated bicycle lanes 
provided on Pelican Point Road 
travelling northbound and southbound. 

Match to existing 


